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Middlebury College

MIDDLEBURY

VERMONT

THE PRESIDENT

April 24, 1922

Sir Arthur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

My dear Sir Arthur:

Thank you very much for 
your letter. We regret exceedingly that
a second time it is impossible to secure you 
for our Commencement speaker, but we hope that 
at some future time we may have the privilege.


